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October 12, 1987

Sister Eileen Canelo
600 Italy Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94112

Dear Sister Eileen:

Thank you very much for writing in connection with the
"60 Minutes" segment.

It was thoughtful of you to-write.

I am pleased that you enjoyed the program. It is good
that we had a chance to talk about the subject before the

television program appeared.
Many thanks for the support and encouragement.
Sincerely,

A

Walter H. Capps
Acting Director
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